
  

  

  

 

Kia ora, 
 
This Code List relates to New legislation for Maternal Birth Injuries 
 
New legislation for Maternal Birth Injuries goes live on 1st October 2022.   
New service items have been added to the Allied Health Service, Rural General 
Practice, Urgent Care Clinic and Clinical Services contracts.   
There is also a new "non-contracted" service item for General Practitioners under the Cost of 
Treatment Regulations. 
Two services provided exclusively by Te Whatu Ora (the former DHBs) - Burns & Scar 
Management Services and Non-acute Inpatient Rehabilitation - are now included in 
this notification .  The most recent variations for these services went live on 1st July 2022. 
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We appreciate your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 

    

  
   

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcomms.ext.acc.co.nz%2Fch%2F77462%2F4syfq%2F2203887%2FfFET.s27Br_pQXr5nMzUuY9iBKNrIzsIWD2MHlBm.xlsx&data=05%7C01%7Cchris.mcmanus%40acc.co.nz%7C6135252b35c0484d70cc08daa0307e60%7C8506768fa7d1475b901cfc1c222f496a%7C0%7C0%7C637998427391028916%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3wLeEjomzpm0f%2B%2F0cXW3O%2FFWESeQn2MYrWSSZ11593c%3D&reserved=0

